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“Abortion May Be Legal, But It Is Still Morally Wrong!”

January - February - March - 2015

Pictured is Louis Kavanaugh Jr. (left) President of

Daviess County Right To Life as he presents a check for

$5,000 to Micki McCullough, Director of the Washington

Pregnancy Care Center at the recent PCC Banquet held at

the Free Methodist Church in Washington. The Donation

was made in behalf of the Daviess, Martin and Pike

County Right To Life Groups from the funds received at

the Right To Life Banquet held in early October. Each

year the local Right To Life Groups donate to the Preg-

nancy Care Center from the profit received at the Right To

Life Banquet, and this year was one of the largest attended

Banquets in the History of Right To Life.

Shown here is (L-R) Blaine

Fuhs, Noah Bradley, Marissa

Bradley, Jeff Bradley, Donna

Bradley, Brooke Kavanaugh,

Mitchell Kavanaugh and Louis

Kavanaugh III.

The Bus that took them to

Washington D.C. was one of five

buses from the Evansville Area.

The bus left on Wednesday after-

noon January 21 about four P.M.

and then met up with four other

Buses at Ferdinand where the

Bishop James Thompson of the

Evansville Diocese held a Mass at the Church in Ferdinand. Following Mass all Five busses joined others in the long trip to

Washington D.C. for the site of this year’s March For Life. The crowd this year was one of the largest crowds ever in the 42

years that pro-life people have been traveling to Washington for the March. Not sure if it was because of the big swing in the

election last fall and there are higher expectations for the congress this year or just a mood of the country as more people are

voicing their opinion on the abortion issue. Whatever it is, this was the largest crowd ever; it was estimated at over five hun-

dred thousand in attendance for the March.

Right To Life Donates to Washington Pregnancy Care Center

Area Right To Lifers Ready to Board Bus for March For Life

Just a few of those from our area that left for the March For Life in Washington D.C.
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Attention Local Teachers
By Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

We have been asked by new teachers if they should join

the local teachers union. If you are a teacher in the public

school system and belong to the Teachers Union, you most

likely are affiliated with the Indiana State Teachers Associa-

tion and the National Education Association. It is estimated

that your dues are somewhere around $750 per year, and that

amount is split between the State Teachers Union (ISTA)

and the National Union (NEA) with a very small amount

going to the local teachers union.

The National NEA is a very pro-abortion organization

and from what we understand the ISTA goes along with

most of their agenda. Of the dues you pay per year, most of

that money goes to fund these organizations which in turn

are used to lobby against Pro-Life Legislation. While Union

leaders tell their members (that is when asked!) there is a

check off box, so their dues do not go for political activities,

but that does not prevent union leaders from lobbying

against pro-life legislation.

These Organizations have supported agendas that con-

flict with many of your views. In closing, I would be very

careful about joining your local teachers union. There is an

alternative to joining the local union, and if you want more

information, contact our RTL Office at 812-257-0222, and

we can put you in touch with Steve Uebelhor from Dubois

County who can give more information on this matter.

Teachers Union Is Pro-Abortion
From Education Reporter

Each year at the NEA convention, a stalwart group of

pro-life advocates bucks the status quo of abortion-friendly

union policies and protests the flow of their dues money to

support abortion. They ask that the NEA become “abortion

neutral.” At the 2013 convention, a Bylaw Amendment was

presented and voted on by delegates. Although it was voted

down, it is a partial success for pro-life delegates because

often the voices of those who oppose abortion are not heard at

all. Several proposed actions have in past years been immedi-

ately “referred to committee,” effectively killing them.

Bylaw Amendment 3 stated: “NEA will not use dues

monies for politically supporting abortion.”

In the Amendment impact statement, the union’s legal

counsel wrote: “NEA supports reproductive freedom, which

encompasses the right of a woman to choose to have a baby or

not to do so.” The selection of the word “baby,” in place of the

usual term “fetus,” disconcerted some delegates. There was

concern that this might indicate union support for or condon-

ing of partial-birth abortion or even the Gosnellesque practice

of killing babies born alive. Hoping for clarification, a dele-

gate asked on the convention floor if this wording meant the

NEA supports the death of a live baby. Union general counsel

Alice O’Brien responded, “NEA supports family planning,

including the right to reproductive freedom.” No further com-

ment was offered by union leadership.

Discussion was brief; only a few comments were allowed

before a motion was made to end discussion. The following

day the amendment was defeated in a secret ballot vote with

a vote of Yes (33.79 %) and No (66.21%). The vote indi-

cates that one-third of delegates support halting the union’s

use of dues for political support of abortion.

Delegates at the convention voted to support pro-abortion

Texas state Senator Wendy Davis’s 11-hour filibuster

against a pro-life bill that would stop abortions after 20

weeks gestation. The union adopted this statement: “The

NEA Representational Assembly commends Texas State

Senator Wendy Davis for her courageous filibuster to pro-

tect women’s rights.”

Kill the Child You Have Now or Kill the Child You Are Carrying, That is the Question

A worried woman went to her gynecologist and said:

“Doctor, I have a serious problem and desperately need your

help! My baby is not even one year old and I’m pregnant

again. I don’t want kids so close together.”

So the doctor said: “Ok, and what do you want me to do?”

She said: “I want you to end my pregnancy, and I’m

counting on your help with this.”

The doctor thought for a little, and after some silence he

said to the lady: “I think I have a better solution for your

problem. It’s less dangerous for you, too.”

She smiled, thinking that the doctor was going to accept

her request.

Then he continued: “You see, in order for you not to have

to take care of two babies at the same time, let’s kill the one

in your arms. This way, you could rest some before the other

one is born. If we’re going to kill one of them, it doesn’t mat-

ter which one it is.There would be no risk for your body if

you chose the one in your arms.

The lady was horrified and said: “No, doctor! How terri-

ble! It’s a crime to kill a child!”

“I agree,” the doctor replied. “But you seemed to be okay

with it, so I thought maybe that was the best solution.” The

doctor smiled, realizing that he had made his point.
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Man Awakens After 12 Years in a “Vegetative State,” Says, “I Was Aware of Everything”

In the 1980’s, 12-year-

old Martin Pistorious

became seriously ill with

what doctor’s believed

was Cryptococci Menin-

gitis. His health started

deteriorating and Martin

lost his ability to move,

make eye contact and

even speak to others. His

doctors told his parents,

Rodney and Joan

Pistorious, to bring him

home and let him die.

They told them he was as

good as a vegetable. However, he didn’t die. Joan said,

“Martin just kept going, just kept going.”

According to NPR news, his father would get up at 5

o’clock in the morning, get him dressed, load him in the car,

take him to the special care center where he’d leave him.

Rodney said, “Eight hours later, I’d pick him up, bathe him,

feed him, put him in bed, set my alarm for two hours so that

I’d wake up to turn him so that he didn’t get bedsores.” For

twelve years, Martin’s family cared for him without any

sign that he was improving. Joan started to despair and even

told her son, “I hope you die.”

Today she acknowledges that was a horrible thing to say

but says she just wanted some sort of relief. Remarkably,

now Martin is 39-years-old and says he was totally aware of

everything going on around him.

He said, “Yes, I was there, not from the very beginning,

but about two years into my vegetative state, I began to wake

up. I was aware of everything, just like any normal person.

Everyone was so used to me not being there that they didn’t

notice when I began to be present again. The stark reality hit

me that I was going to spend the rest of my life like that—

totally alone.”

Unfortunately, Martin was even aware of his mother’s

harsh words and began believing that no one would ever

love him. He said, “You don’t really think about anything.

You simply exist. It’s a very dark place to find yourself

because, in a sense, you are allowing yourself to vanish.”

Martin spent most of those days at a care center where his

caregivers played Barney reruns over and over again. They

did this because they believed he was a vegetable too. He

said, “I cannot even express to you how much I hated

Barney.”

But eventually, Martin became frustrated with being

trapped in his own body and started to try and take control of

his life. He learned to tell time by the rising and setting of the

sun and would reframe even the ugliest of thoughts that

haunted him like his mother’s wish for him to die. “As time

passed, I gradually learned to understand my mother’s des-

peration. Every time she looked at me, she could see only a

cruel parody of the once-healthy child she had loved so

much,” said Martin.

Now Martin is married and has penned a memoire about

his life. He has gained control of his body and in his book

Ghost Boy, he writes, “My mind was trapped inside a useless

body, my arms and legs weren’t mine to control and my

voice was mute. I couldn’t make a sign or sounds to let any-

one know I’d become aware again. I was invisible—the

ghost boy.”

Martin’s survival is a testament to how little we actually

know about the human brain and a good reminder that we

should value all life—even when we hear the terrifying

words “your loved one is a vegetable” or in a “vegetative

state” from a medical professional.

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Women’s Resource Center

A Ribbon cutting was held recently for the Women’s Resource Center at 313 E. Main St. in Washington. Pictured here

(L-R) is Micki McCullough, Director of PCC; Pam Hardwood, Chamber of Commerce; Charleen Potts, PCC Board Member;

Rebecca Moeller, PCC Board Member; Sharon Hite, PCC Treasurer; Jo Rae Wheeler, Director of Women’s Resource Cen-

ter; Mayor Joe Wellman; Senator Mark Messmer; Wayne Neeley, President of PCC Board; Lenny Wheeler, (Husband of Jo

Rae); Jenny Catt, Office Mgr. DC Chamber; and Samantha Bobitt, Director of DC Chamber of Commerce.
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Rhode Island Bishop Refuses to Attend Inauguration of Pro-Abortion Governor

by Matthew Archbold of LifeNews

Good for Bishop Tobin. I can’t stand pro-abortion politi-

cians using the presence of bishops as an imprimatur for

their pro-death politics. Roman Catholic Bishop Thomas J.

Tobin said Monday as he rejected an invitation to attend

Governor-elect Gina Raimondo’s inauguration because of

her stance on “the grave moral evil” of abortion.

“Over the weekend I did receive a formal written invita-

tion to the Inauguration, the courtesy of which I appreci-

ated,” Tobin wrote in an email Monday night in response to

a Providence Journal inquiry.

“However, as previously announced, I will be offering

Holy Mass at the Cathedral at that same time to ask for

God’s blessings upon our state and nation and our public

servants. “I should add, though, that in conscience, it would

always be a problem for me personally to attend the inaugu-

ration of any public official who promotes or supports abor-

tion, which we consider to be a very grave moral evil,” the

bishop wrote. Tobin had sharply criticized Raimondo dur-

ing her campaign for her support for abortion rights.

As he did four years ago, Tobin will offer a noon Mass at

the Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul to offer prayers for

newly elected leaders, as “a Prayer to Our Nation.”

Raimondo is Catholic and in fact, her daughter is an altar

server at her local parish. Bishop Tobin suggested that Cath-

olic voters, instead of voting for Raimondo or other

pro-abortion candidates write in “Mother Teresa” rather

than cast a vote. He called the election “a pathetic

spectacle.”

Roe v. Wade: Absurd, Deadly, Catastrophic – Roe V. Wade Is Simply Bad Law

By Paul Stark

In Roe v. Wade the U.S. Supreme Court ruled that the

right to liberty protected by the Fourteenth Amendment of

the Constitution includes an unstated “right to privacy” that

is in turn “broad enough to encompass” a right to abortion

(which is also never mentioned in the Constitution) and this

entails that states are constitutionally required to permit

abortion on demand. Got it?

There was no reason to think the Constitution contains a

right to abortion, and every reason to think it doesn’t. Most

obviously damning are all the state abortion bans enacted in

the latter half of the 19th century, about the same time the

Fourteenth Amendment was put into place. As Justice Wil-

liam Rehnquist wrote in his Roe dissent, “To reach its result,

the Court necessarily has had to find within the scope of the

Fourteenth Amendment a right that was apparently com-

pletely unknown to the drafters of the Amendment.”

Absurd? Completely.

The consequence of Roe (and its companion decision,

Doe v. Bolton) was a Court-mandated, nationwide policy of

abortion on demand at virtually any stage of pregnancy.

Almost forty-two years later, this policy has resulted in the

legal and deliberate killing of more than 56 million unborn

human beings. That’s more than 56,000,000 innocent mem-

bers of the human family.

Abortion, under the Roe policy, is the leading cause of

human death. The number of Americans killed because of

Roe dwarfs the number of American casualties from every

war in our history combined.

But those comparisons can be misleading. Abortion isn’t

death in the service of national defense, freedom and justice,

or death as a result of natural causes, like heart disease (as

tragic as those deaths are). Abortion is intentional killing for

the convenience or supposed benefit of others; it is the elim-

ination of those very young, defenseless and voiceless

human beings who get in the way of what we want. Abor-

tion, in other words, is precisely the kind of injustice that our

soldiers have fought and died to defeat.

Spots Needed for Small Billboards

Daviess County Right To Life is looking for more spots around the

County to put one of our signs that promote the Right to Life cause. You can

note the sign here that says “Help Fight Abortion, Always Vote Pro-Life!”

Also included is the phone number for our office. We have other possible

options. We will make it acceptable to the property owner. If you have land

near a major highway or prominent location and want to have one of these

signs, please contact Louis Kavanaugh Jr. at 486-3658 and we can work out

the details. If you are interested, you can contact us and we will make the

necessary calls and do the necessary paperwork. Please Note: This is for the

small billboard four feet high by 8 feet wide. Not like the large billboard

along Hwy 50 west of Montgomery.
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DESPITE RECENT PRO-LIFE GAINS, IT IS NOT TIME TO CELEBRATE YET

By OSV Editorial Board - OSV Newsweekly

This Editorial was printed in March of 2011 but it is very fitting for Today.

Editorial: Keep the Pro-Life Momentum Going

The pro-life movement in the United States is riding a

momentum swing right now that is among the strongest it

has experienced in decades. No small part of that has been

recent exposure of fraud, coercion, illegal activity and even

atrocities like murder of pregnant women and infanticide in

the nation’s surgical abortion industry. The worst of the rev-

elations were in a grand jury report in Pennsylvania against

abortionist Kermit Gosnell. His facility was raided in a pre-

scription-drug investigation; authorities were shocked also

to find plastic bins of baby body parts. Equally disturbing

was the report’s allegation that state regulators had known

for years of complaints about Gosnell’s practice but simply

sat on their hands.

The movement’s seemingly invincible nemesis, Planned

Parenthood, the largest abortion provider in the country, is

also staggering under repeated blows to its reputation. A

series of undercover videos shows Planned Parenthood

employees apparently callous to the well-being of young

pregnant women caught in sex-trafficking rings, and willing

to engage in illegal activity to cover up rape and keep par-

ents in the dark. The resulting media attention prompted the

organization to fire one of the employees, calling her actions

“repugnant and wrong,” and to order training for its staff

nationwide.

There’s other bad news, too, for the pro-choice move-

ment. In Kansas, a criminal case is moving ahead against

Planned Parenthood with more than 100 counts, including

23 felonies that include performing illegal late-term abor-

tions. And a pro-life group in Washington state has uncov-

ered a police report showing a Planned Parenthood

employee resisting even a police officer’s demand that they

release a 14-year-old girl (impregnated by a 20-year-old

man) to her father’s custody.

The revelations have boosted the most significant move

to cut government funding—now more than $360 million a

year—to Planned Parenthood. In late February the House

overwhelmingly passed a defunding measure, which

Planned Parenthood’s president decried in an email to sup-

porters as “the most dangerous legislative assault” it had

ever faced. Though the measure is unlikely to make it past

Barack Obama’s desk, even the president showed only luke-

warm support for Planned Parenthood in an NBC interview

in which he was asked about the video sting. Around the

country, there have also been defunding efforts in state leg-

islatures.

A telling display of the confusion and disarray among

pro-choice ranks is a recent opinion piece in the Washington

Post by Frances Kissling, former president of Catholics for

Choice, a pro-choice advocacy group. Noting that a major-

ity of Americans now identify themselves as “pro-life,” she

said it was time for pro-choicers to abandon their absolutist

stance—which includes fighting any regulation of abortion

—because “those arguments may have worked in the 1970s,

but today, they are failing us, and focusing on them only

risks all the gains we’ve made.”

All these pro-life gains are a testament to the patient,

peaceful and prayerful dedication of untold numbers of

pro-lifers over the decades. But it is not time to celebrate yet.

Among the threats on the horizon, special vigilance must be

directed at two: the erosion of conscience protection for

health care workers and facilities, and the potential for fund-

ing for abortion or other attacks on human dignity in the

implementation of the health care reform bill. In both these

areas, many pro-life leaders has played an admirable role in

pressing the pro-life case on Capitol Hill. But it will be up to

all pro-lifers to keep the momentum going.

New Right To Life Billboard, Hwy 50

Pictured is the billboard along Hwy 50 on the right side of the

road just west of the old Bethany Christian Cemetery. It has an

Adoption theme and is getting a lot of attention from area residents.

Several have contact us and expressed their support for the sign. If

you would like to help with the costs, see below.

If you want to Help!
The costs to keep this sign up is $100 per month and if you

would like to donate towards keeping this sign up, please contact

Louis Kavanaugh at 812-486-3658 or email at louliz@rtccom.net

The little Girl on this sign is Jenna Marie Letourneau who was the “Adoptive Child“ at last year’s RTL Banquet.
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In Memory of Sue Mitchell: Our Thoughts and Prayers go out to the Family of Sue Mitchell who

passed away on Dec. 26. To Hank her husband, Mike and Barb her Children, and to all the Grand-

children and the Family we extend our Condolences. Sue and Hank have been long-time supporters of

the Right to Life Movement, and they were very encouraging to me as the President. May the Good

Lord Grand to Sue Her Eternal Reward.

Pastor Says This One Sin Haunts Him With Grief and Shame Like No Other

by Sarah Zagorski of LifeNews

In the pro-life movement, we hear a lot about abortion’s

negative effects on women and their mental health. How-

ever, we don’t usually hear abortion stories from men and we

certainly don’t hear them from pastors. This is probably

because, just like post-abortive women, post-abortive men

can feel guilt and shame as a result of their involvement.

Shane Idleman is the founder and lead pastor of Westside

Christian Fellowship, in Lancaster, California; and he

recently opened up about his participation in an abortion on

his church’s blog: “Approximately 23 years ago, as a prodi-

gal, I conceded to my girlfriend’s request to abort our child

around the 5th week of conception. The pain of that decision

still haunts me today. What would they look like? Was it a

boy or a girl? I can picture walking and talking with my child

… watching his or her first steps … holding them when they

cry and rejoicing with them when they succeed. But these are

just dreams in my mind; dreams that often leave me heartbro-

ken. Regret is one of the hardest pains to deal with because it

is a constant reminder that we failed … failed God, others,

and the aborted child.

Groups such as Planned Parenthood say that there are lit-

tle, if any emotional scars for the women involved … the

baby is just tissue. This is very deceptive—the emotional

scars can last a lifetime. And it’s not just women who feel the

pain, the men often carry tremendous guilt as well.

This article was extremely difficult for me to write—I

shed many tears, contemplated deleting it, and prayed dili-

gently for direction. But I cannot, and will not, remain silent.

There is a reason why “mother,” “baby,” and “abort” have

been changed to “a woman’s right to choose”; it’s a market-

ing ploy designed to hide a brutal practice.”

Although there isn’t much research about abortion’s

impact on men, there is substantial evidence that indicates

that post-abortive men suffer silently after abortion. Accord-

ing to the Silent No More Awareness Campaign, a group that

works to help post-abortive men and women, men who are

opposed to abortion but supported their partners’ decisions

may have an immediate reaction to the death of their child.

They may feel sadness, grief, anger and a sense of not being

able to protect

Additionally, as LifeNews previously reported, abortion

is known to damage and even destroy romantic relationships.

Brian Fisher, the President of Online for Life commented on

the consequences of abortion for men. He said, “We are just

now considering, though, that we victimize ourselves.

Depression, guilt, shame, a loss of self, a loss of honor, and

destroyed relationships are common male consequences of

abortion. In our heart of hearts, we are coming to grips with

what we’re doing. We are willfully taking the lives of those

we are wired to protect.”

A Prayer To God,
Hi Lord, it’s me. We are getting older and things are getting … bad

here. Gas prices are too high, no jobs, and food and heating costs too

high. I know some have taken you out of our schools, government and

even Christmas, but Lord I’m asking you to come back and re-bless

America . We really need you! There are more of us who want you than

those who don’t!

Thank You, Lord. I Love You.

Quote: Edmund Burke was right when he said, “All that is necessary for the triumph of evil is that good men do nothing.”

It’s important that we help those who are indifferent to see that by not taking a stand, they’re enabling abortion to continue

to kill the unborn and emotionally devastate their parents. We cannot stand by and do nothing. We must do all that we can to

save the unborn, and we will have no regrets.
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Some Church Leaders Still Not Getting the Message on Abortion
By Louis Kavanaugh Jr.

During this election cycle one local Church Newspaper put
out to their members on the importance of voting and what to
look for in voting for Candidates. While they stressed the
importance of the not voting for candidates who favor capital
punishment, I had to look deep into the article, and near the end
they briefly mentioned abortion. They did not really stress the
importance of “Not” voting for candidates who support abor-
tion but merely mentioned abortion would be something to con-
sider when voting.

Now some church leaders like to hide behind the cloak that if
we say anything we may lose our tax exempt status. Let me tell
you that if President Obama keeps on you may not have to
worry about that. The people he puts in key positions of his
administration are not friendly towards churches anyway and
that may be something they would like to take away from the
churches.

It has been a pet peeve of mine that Churches are not inform-
ing their members that abortion is wrong, and it is wrong to vote

for candidates who support and vote to keep abortion legal. I
know I have had individuals tell me that if the churches don’t
speak out on this, how will the average voter know what is right.
The Catholic Church in the Evansville area and around the
country tell its pastors that nothing can be passed out in the
churches unless it comes from the Catholic Bishops. Well,
when is the last time you saw something come to the churches
from them? Oh yes, they did have a pamphlet that was put in the
churches on capital punishment this fall. Now tell me how many
have died from capital punishment and how many have died
from abortion since 1973? Which do you think is the most
important issue? I rest my case.

In spite of the lack of information given to its members on
voting, the pro-life candidates made their biggest gains in many
years. Thank goodness, we do have some pastors who are
guided by their conscience and do their best to educate their
members. We must continue to push on and maybe someday
they will get the message.

Daviess County Right To Life Meetings are the

last week of each month at the Right To Life Office at 705

Troy Road (Grace Baptist Church, Lower Level).

Phone: 812-257-0222

Daviess County Right To Life Paper Drive is the

first Saturday of February, April, June, August, October,

December from 9 AM till 2 PM at the Old K-Mart Park-

ing Lot. Other pick up points around the County are from

9-12 Noon. If you can help call Louis Kavanaugh at

486-3658. It would be greatly appreciated.

===========================================

To: Contact Congressman Larry Bucshon

1005 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, D. C. 20515-1408

Phone 202-225-4636 Fax 202-225-3284

Web Site: www.bucshon.house.gov

Right To Life Web Sites:

Indiana Right To Life http://www.indianalife.org/html/index.htm

Priests For Life: http://priestsforlife.org

Life Issues: http://www.lifeissues.org/orders.html

Life News: http://lifenews.com

http://www.lifesitenews.com

Abortion Research http://www.abortionresearch.com

Indiana State House: http://www.in.gov./apps/sos/legislator/search

Right To Life of Indy: http://www.rtlindy.org

Christian Coalition: http://www.cc.org

Pro Life Acton League: http://www.prolifeaction.org

Susan B. Anthony List: http://www.sba-list.org

National Right to Life: http://www.nrlc.org

After Abortion http://www.afterabortion.org

To Contact Your Area Legislators:

State Representative: E-mail Address

District 45: Bruce Borders H45@in.gov

District 62: Matt Uebehlor H62@in.gov

District 63: Mike Braun H63@in.gov

District 64: Tom Washburn H64@in.gov

State Senate: Eric Bassler S39@in.gov

Mark Messmer S48@in.gov

INDIANA HOUSE: 1-800-382-9842

INDIANA SENATE: 1-800-382-9467

===========================================

Senator Joe Donnelly:
720 Hart Senate Office Building, Washington, DC 20510

Phone 202-224-4814

Web Form: www.donnelly.senate.gov/contact.cfm

Senator Dan Coats:
493 Russell Senate Office Bldg.

Washington, D.C. 20510-1404,

Phone 202-224-5623 Fax 202-228-1377

Web Site: www.coats.senate.gov
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PERMIT NO. 18

Have You Renewed Your Membership or Made a Donation to Help Stop Abortion!

When the Obama administration took office in January of 2009, they said their first priority was to pass laws that will

remove all restrictions on abortion. By doing this on the federal level, they would remove all restrictions on abortion, and

the Federal government would now be in control of the abortion issue. All Hospitals would be required to close or lose

funding if they did not perform abortions. Tax payers would once again be required to fund abortions. Through the efforts

of many Pro-Life Leaders in Congress these efforts have been slowed, but the Obama Administration is the most pro-abor-

tion Administration ever elected, and we must renew our efforts to see this does not happen. Will you help?

What can we do to prevent this from happening? Contact your Federal elected officials (Senators and Congressman)

and ask them to vote against all bills promoting Abortion. Otherwise there will be no choice for the children that will be

killed by abortion. For Addresses of our Elected Officials, see page seven of this Newsletter.

Please renew your Membership or make a donation to help with this important work!

Use the coupon and mail your membership/donation to:

Daviess County Right To Life, P.O. Box 41, Washington, Indiana 47501 Phone 812-257-0222

Our Office Location is 705 Troy Road, Washington, Indiana 47501

_______ Yes, I would like to donate my time to help. _______ Please Accept My Donation.

_______ Please Accept My Membership/Renewal $15 Individual, $25 Family, $50 Supporting, ______Other

Name ___________________________________ Address _________________________________

City ______________________________ State ____ Zip _________________

All Donations to Daviess County Right To Life are put into the Education Trust Fund Inc, and they are tax deduct-

ible for Federal Income Tax Purposes. Please Note: When you join the Daviess County Right To Life, you are auto-

matically a member of Indiana Right To Life. No Names are Sold/Passed on to other Groups.

”Area Right To Life People Travel

to March For Life in D.C.”

Daviess County Right To Life

PO BOX 41

WASHINGTON, IN 47501


